
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Weekly Schedule Times Mass and/or other 

Sunday  
12th June 

10:00am 
12.00pm 
5.00pm 

Mass 
Mass (Live-streamed on Facebook) 

Devotions to Scared Heart  
and Benediction 

Monday  
13th June  

St Anthony of Padua 

9.00am 
 

9.30am 

Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament and Rosary  

Mass 

Tuesday  
14th June 

9.00am 
9:30am 

Rosary 
Mass 

Wednesday  
15th June 

9.00am 
 

9.30am 

Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament and Rosary  

Mass 

Thursday  
16th June 

 

9:00am 
9.30am 
6.30pm 
7.00pm 

Rosary 
Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Mass 

Friday  
17th June 

 

9.00am 
 

9.30am 

Exposition of the  
Blessed Sacrament and Rosary  

Mass 

Saturday 
18th June 

9:30am 
4.30pm 

Mass 
Vigil Mass 

St. Teresa’s R.C. Church 
 

Address: Benford Avenue, Newarthill, ML1 5BE 
Telephone: 01698 832920 
Email: stteresa@rcdom.org.uk 
Parish website: www.stteresa-newarthill.org.uk 
Facebook: St Teresa's Church, Newarthill 
Parish Priest: Rev. Kevin Lawrie  
A Scottish Registered Charity No. 11041 

TRINITY SUNDAY 
Year C – 12th June 2022 

KINDLY REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
All the Sick especially: Fernando M. A. Menoscal, 

Orla Rose McMullen. 
Deaths: Sonny Wightman. 

Months Mind: Sr Patsy McMahon. 
Anniversaries/Remembrances: Cardinal Thomas Winning;  

Thomas Mullen; Ronie McKeena; James McKenna;  
Peter & Lizzie McDevitt.   

 

 
 

POPE FRANCIS’ MONTHLY PRAYER INTENTION - June: 
For families 

We pray for Christian families around the world; may they embody and 
experience unconditional love and advance in holiness in their daily lives. 

Scottish Catholic Magazine 
Latest edition is available from the Parish Stall, priced at £2. 
 

 
 

Confessions 
Confessions this week, continuing to take place in the Sacristy, will be 
available on Thursday between 6.30pm and 6.55pm - before the 7.00pm 
Mass and after the 9.30am Mass on Saturday.  

Devotions during the month of June 
On the three Sundays during the month of June, 5th, 12th and 26th June, 
Devotions to the Sacred Heart and Benediction will take place at 5.00pm.  

Hire of Parish Hall 
To hire the Parish Hall please contact Joe Mullen on 01698 860015. 
 
 

Takes place at 10.00am Sunday Mass 
 

http://www.stteresa-newarthill.org.uk/


 

 

 

Second Collection - Day for Life 
As advised in last week’s Newsletter, a second collection is taking 
place this weekend for all those involved in the work of the apostolate 
of Life, Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

Tombola at last Sunday Masses 
Thank you to all those who took part in the Tombola as part of the 
Coffee and Tea last Sunday, the amount of £234.00 was collected for 
Parish Funds. Thanks again to all those who handed items in for the 
Tombola. It was great to see so many people attend and look forward 
to having more similar events in the future. 

Coffee and Tea after Sunday Masses 
Coffee and Tea after the Sunday Masses will take a break during July 
and August with the next taking place on Sunday 4th September. Thank 
you to all who volunteer, provide home baking and help out on the day. 
Thank you also for the donations that have been made since February 
of this year, a total of £343.52, which as suggested by those attending 
the Coffee and Tea, has/will be used for purchase of vestments, albs 
and cinctures for servers and other items used at Mass and during the 
Sacraments.  

Parish Social Event(s) 
As noted in previous bulletins, the following events have been arranged 
in the Parish: 

Saturday 25th June 2022 11.00am – 1.00pm, fun couple of hours 
for children to include free use of bouncy castle, disco dome and 
other activities. Coffees and teas available for adults’ 
accompanying children to event; and 
Saturday 10th September 2022, evening with live band, BYOB 
and snacks – Tickets £5. 

There will be a meeting on Tuesday, 21st June at 7.15pm in the Parish 
Hall, to confirm arrangements for the fun couple of hours on Saturday 
25th June. Further volunteers to help with all the events would be much 
appreciated and most welcome. 
All monies raised from these events will go towards Parish Funds. 
Thank you once again for all your support. 

Caritas Award 
Congratulations to the young people of St Teresa’s Parish who 
attended Taylor High and received the Caritas Award at The Cathedral 
in Motherwell last Thursday. It was a very special ceremony. We take 
this opportunity to wish all those who have left school this year well and 
many blessings as they begin the next chapter in their lives. 
 
 

 
Diocesan Report - Synod of Bishops 2023 

The final synod report from the Diocese of Motherwell with an 
introductory reflection from Bishop Toal has now been sent to the 
Parish. Copies of the report are available from the entrance of the 
Church, further copies can be provided as required. 

Eucharistic week in Carfin 
A Eucharistic week is taking place at Carfin leading up to the Feast of 
The Body and Blood of Christ, beginning on Monday 13th to Sunday 
19th of June (Corpus Christi) – see posters on notice boards at entrance 
of the Church.   
The Life in the Eucharist team will there each day of that week. There 
will be a 10am Mass and 1:00pm Mass each day and a ’Holy Hour’ on 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday at 7.00pm. 
There will be an all-night vigil of the Blessed Sacrament in the Glass 
Chapel beginning after the 5.00pm Vigil Mass on the Saturday and 
concluding with a Dawn Mass for the ‘Feast of Corpus Christi’ in the 
Glass Chapel at 7:00am. 
There will also be a Eucharistic Procession from St Teresa’s Church, 
Newarthill, beginning at 3.00pm on the afternoon on Corpus Christi 
Sunday. Bishop Toal will preside at Benediction in the Grotto around 
3.30pm – 4.00pm.  He will also bless the new statue of Blessed Carlo 
Acutis, donated by the Life in the Eucharist Team. 
UPDATE – A team of eight volunteers from St Teresa’s to help share 
the carrying of the Canopy that will be carried above the Monstrance 
containing the Blessed Sacrament, is sought. If you are able to help in 
this way, please let Fr Kevin know. 
St Teresa’s Church will be opened to allow First Communicants, Altar 
Servers, Priests and Deacons to get prepared for the Procession.   
Also, those taking part in the Procession are asked to assemble at the 
entrance to the car park/front of St Teresa’s Church by 2.45pm.  
We pray for good weather and a safe procession. It would be great to 
see as many as possible from St Teresa’s attend the procession 
 
 
 


